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Considering the significant advantages that UNCITRAL presents in terms of transparency, 
openness and accessibility, we encourage all countries, international organisations and 
observers to actively take part in the discussions. In this regard, in 2022 the European Union 
and France have continued to contribute to the UNCITRAL Travel Fund to seek to ensure that 
the process in Working Group III is as genuinely inclusive as possible. The European Union 
encourages other actors to make similar contributions. The European Union and its Member 
States continue to hope that, with the active engagement of all delegations and interested 
organisations, the discussions will deliver a satisfactory outcome as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
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